
 

CIR/38/2024 - 2025                                                                           Date: 17th January, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Amanora School! 

Amanora School celebrated its Annual Concert, a four-days vibrant, energetic, and exciting expedition from 
Monday, 16th December to 19th December, 2024.Throughout these four days, we witnessed the incredible 
potential of our students from Nursery to Grade XII and the profound impact of education that extends beyond 
the classrooms. Our annual concert, Odyssey - a life-changing expedition, was not just about performances; it 
was about transformation and celebrating the journey of learning itself. The school’s Annual Report, 
encompassing Student, Staff and School achievements, was proudly presented by the Director Principal, Ms. 
Meera Nair. 

It was an enchanting show that captured hearts and created memories that will last a lifetime. We are delighted 
to share the videos and pictures of this memorable event. Please find the link below: 

Photos and Video link for Day 1 - Magical Voyage 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1SjqKMXyqnRn44a0TSZ6ge4OCP9w5XFEc?usp=sharing 

Photos and Video link for Day 2 - Cruise with Folklores 
 

 https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1FIsWQQsweandTng7JjSKzJWUebnux5BB?usp=sharing 

Photos and Video link for Day 3 - Quest for Knowledge 
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1C4YTO-oY9EJyqMgH8TWAZTLOokjBws9Z?usp=sharing 

Photos and Video link for Day 4 - Sojourn in Incredible India 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/13jCivzixyz7RInnT-teK_ICNrWkb4pDO?usp=sharing 

Warm regards 

For Amanora School 

 

 

Meera Nair 

Director 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1SjqKMXyqnRn44a0TSZ6ge4OCP9w5XFEc?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1FIsWQQsweandTng7JjSKzJWUebnux5BB?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1C4YTO-oY9EJyqMgH8TWAZTLOokjBws9Z?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/13jCivzixyz7RInnT-teK_ICNrWkb4pDO?usp=sharing

